
 

Cwm Taf Morgannwg University Health Board launch 

“Traditional Apprenticeships!” 
 

In celebration of the National Apprenticeship Week which took place between 7-13 

February 2022, Cwm Taf Morgannwg University Health Board (CTMUHB) were 

delighted to announce the launch of “traditional apprenticeships”.  

Learning and Development Business Partner for Qualifications within CTMUHB, 

Rhian Lewis actively works to develop apprenticeship opportunities within the health 

board by seeing how vacancies can be supported by qualifications and then offered 

through the role of an apprenticeship. 

Talking about apprenticeships, Rhian said: “apprenticeships are just one of a number 

of strategic recruitment and development approaches to attract, retain and develop 

our workforce to meet CTMUHB workforce needs. Apprenticeships are an integral 

pathway in providing opportunities for new and existing employees, of all ages, 

across CTMUHB to develop the right skills needed to meet our current and future 

skills needs.” 

Rhian continued: “apprenticeships provide the skilled workers that CTMUHB need 

for the future. Apprentices work alongside experienced employees to gain on the job 

skills, while getting outside training from an approved college or training provider. 

Apprentices will earn while they learn and work towards nationally recognised 

qualifications.”    

For more information on the latest opportunities in Cwm Taf Morgannwg University 

Health Board visit the website: https://ctmuhb.nhs.wales/ or follow the 

Facebook/Twitter pages @CwmTafMorgannwg. 

To look for the latest apprenticeship vacancies across NHS Wales visit the NHS 

Jobs website: www.jobs.nhs.uk. 
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